
From: Dennis Park <dennispark1000@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2014 7:12 AM 
Cc: BDCP.Comments@noaa.gov 
Subject: Tunnels under the Delta 
Attachments: 2014_02_14_06_45_06.pdf 
 
In case you are not on the e-mail list for updates to Jerry Brown’s tunnel project, I am attaching the 
handouts from the Wednesday night meeting in Discovery Bay.  The committee fighting this boondoggle 
gave an excellent brief and State Assemblymember, Jim Frazier, spoke about his bill (AB 1671) 
requesting financial accountability.  The project has been designated the Bay Delta Conservation Plan 
(BDCP) thus allowing it to bypass many of the normal checks and balances (because it is a ‘conservation’ 
plan). 
 
Frazier pointed out the potential costs are as high as $67,000,000,000 but neither the citizens of the 
state or the State Legislature have any approval authority at this point.  His bill, if passed, would require 
approval.  Remember how much the Bay Bridge went over budget and time, the $67 billion could easily 
approach ¼ of a trillion dollars if typical overruns occur.  This for a project that neither protects the 
environment or generates any new water.   
 
The rate payers in southern CA don’t understand this project either.  As written, southern CA rate payers 
have an approximate $2,000/yr. water bill adder that they get charged even if no water is sent south 
due to drought (this year for example). 
 
This kind of spending should be subject to oversight at the minimum and most likely should be 
cancelled.  Besides destroying Discovery Bay as we know it (which I have a vested interest in), the plan 
takes large tracks of fertile farmland out of service forever so they can attempt to turn southern CA 
desert into ag land.   GRRRR! 
 
If you are at all concerned, take the simple step of writing an e-mail to BDCP.comments@noaa.gov and 
demanding that e-mails be posted on their website.  At present, the BDCP is not posting e-mails.  This is 
in violation of even the most basic voter rights.  Our voices should be heard.  By not posting e-
mails/communications, they make it look like no one is against (or for) the project.  The lengthy 
attachment can be scanned quickly as the pertinent info is in the first 4 pages, subsequent pages are 
directions on how to e-mail and attack this project.  By the way, I actually like the proposal to place all of 
the muck generated in the heart of San Francisco (see attached picture). 
 
Dennis Park 


























